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I am writing to ask you to vote NO and return the surplus tax money back to Oregon 

tax payers. I am a business owner and homeowner in Portland and feel that you 

should preserve Oregonian's right to surplus tax revenue that have been paid to the 

state. This has already been voted on by Oregonians. This bill is taking advantage of 

the taxpayer and not in the best interest of Oregonians - ESPECIALLY with the 

significant set backs we have had in the past two years! Please return the kicker 

funds to Oregonians, it is absolutely unconscionable to keep this tax surplus. 


